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From: Thomas Quealy <it.douglas.council@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, 12 August 2021 5:12 PM
To: Enquiries
Subject: Ask a Question Douglas Shire Website Enquiry

From: Thomas Quealy <tqabc@hotmail.com> 
Address: 1-7 Craven Close. Port Douglas 
 
Daytime Phone: 0407246675 
 
Message Body: 
Dear Douglas Shire Council, 
 
Can someone explain to me how a Heliport D.A in Port St Port Douglas can even be considered without an 
independent acoustic assessment and an environmental impact assessment? 
 
Thanks 
 
Tom Quealy 
 
-- 
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Douglas Shire Council 


